
03/11/2019 

MS Louise Hewitt 
1 / 50 Stirgess AVE 
SOUTH CURL CURL NSW 2096 
louise@kingstonx.com.au 

RE: DA2019/1119 - 4 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I object to the DA for the market at the Harbord Bowling Club.
This type of market is better suited to a non residential area (as was the case for the market a 
Forestville and is the case for the markets at Warriewood and Pittwater RSL).
The market will have a negative impact on on surrounding residents, both in terms of noise and 
congestion, on what should otherwise be a day of quiet and rest.
I have supported (and do support) the above mentioned markets and have seen the volume of 
visitors they attract. Perhaps Cambridge could find an amenable owner in the Brookie in 
industrial estate - no residents to affect and plenty of parking on Sundays. 

Sent: 3/11/2019 11:30:30 AM
Subject: Online Submission


